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MASSY HOLDINGS LTD.

NOTICE OF RETIREMENT
OF A DIRECTOR

The Company wishes to advise that
Mr. David O’'Brien retired as an
Executive Director of the Company’s
Board of Directors, effective
September 30, 2022.

The Chairman and Board of Directors
thank Mr. O’Brien for his years of
dedicated service to the Company.




